
Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Re: Millennium Hollywood Center Public Record Dearth [email 2] 

Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> Mon, Jan 4, 2021 at 8:50 AM
To: "turtletracks@earthlink.net" <turtletracks@earthlink.net>
Cc: Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>

Hello,

I responded to your email on December 7, 2020 to inform that Daniel Schneidereit provided one email, which has been
uploaded to our website.

A copy of this email is also on our website: https://planning.lacity.org/eir/HollywoodCenter/Deir/ELDP/(H)%
20Remainder%20of%20Administrative%20Record/Agency%20Correspondence/Email%20Correspondence/Mindy%
20Nguyen/20201207%201430%20M.%20Nguyen%20Millennium%20Hollywood%20Center%20Public%
20Record%20Dearth%20email%202.pdf

Regards,
[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]
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